
Blackwall Reach to Bugsbys Reach - Blackwall
Point Buoy

This Notice supersedes and replaces M38-25, which is hereby cancelled.

Mariners are advised that on Monday, 29th September 2025, the Blackwall Point special mark, which has
been deployed seasonally from April to October, will be permanently removed. 

It will be replaced by a new permanent port hand lateral mark, named the ‘Blackwall Point’ buoy. 

The buoy is equipped with a red light, flashing twice every 5 seconds, charted as Fl(2)R.5s. 

This Notice to Mariners will remain in force until this change is reflected in the relevant chart and light list
corrections. 

M124-25
Adam Layer, Harbour Master
Published: 26/09/2025
Expires: 31/03/2026
Blackwall Reach to Bugsbys Reach

Blackwall Reach to Bugsbys Reach - Blackwall Point Buoy

NOTICE TO MARINERS

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centre
'

Port of London Authority
London River House, Royal Pier Road,
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG

This Notice may be amended or withdrawn at any
time. To check the validity of this notice, scan the

QR code or visit pla.co.uk/notices

https://pla.co.uk/notices

